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Principal:  
Mr. Chris Reilly 
Email: creilly@cispg.ca 
 
Administrative Assistant:  
Mrs. Cristina Cabral 
email: staoffice@cispg.ca 
Ph: 250-632-6313 
 

Office Hours: 8:30am to 12:00pm & 12:30pm 
to 3:30pm 
 

Council Members: Angela Pitzel, Chelsea 

Houghton, Cherry Parado, Kaitlyn Skillen & 

Father Babji 

 

Parent Group: Next PSG Meeting is 

Tuesday, Jan. 9th at 7:00 pm in the staff 

lounge 
**********************************************  

December 

11th                  Ugly sweater day 

15th                 NIA-Students dismissed at      

                          Noon 

20th-Jan 2nd  Closed for Christmas Break 

  

January 

2nd  Classes Resume  

5th               Assembly Led by Div. 8 

10th             Div.4 Swim pm 

12th             Mass Led by Div. 8  

                      Div.1 skate pm 

19th             Div. 7 Skate pm 

26th             NID 

30th             Div. 6 Swim pm 

31st             Div. 5 Skate pm 

     

February 

2nd                Assembly Led by Div. 7 

7th                  Div.2 Skate pm 

12th-16th    Catholic Schools week 

13th              Red and Pink Day 

14th              Ash Wednesday-Mass Led by        

                       Div.7 Skate pm 

16th             NIA 

19th             Family Day-NID 

23rd             Div. 8 Skate pm 

27th             Div. 6  Skate am 

Congratulations to the following students who through their good 
deeds were part of December’s Fruit of the Spirit tree! 

  

 
Zachary G. 
Callan W. 
Elynor F. 
Haruka Y. 
 

 
Rui S. 
Cohen P. 
Jorn H. 
Matthew L. 

   

 
 

St. Anthony’s School’s annual Christmas  
concert will be held in our school gym  on 

Thursday, Dec. 14th at 5:30pm.  Students 
should arrive at the school at 5:00pm and go 

directly to their classrooms.  Parents can  
collect their children from their classrooms at 

the end of the concert.  

  St. Anthony’s School celebrated the start of Advent with  
Mrs. Baker’s Division 6 class leading the assembly.  Mrs. Baker 

will lead an a candle lighting assembly each Monday during 
Advent. 

 
Friday, Dec 15th, is our last day of school before Christmas 

break. We are having our Annual Pajama and Hot Chocolate day . 
Please have your child bring a mug to school for their 
Hot Chocolate. Students will be dismissed at 

noon. 

From all the staff at St. 
Anthony’s School, we 
wish you all a blessed 

Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year!! 
 

Congratulations to Haruka and Callan on winning this month’s DQ draw!  
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St. Anthony’s Senior Academy Students 
are keeping busy… 
 

Division 7 went to the Humane society to 
deliver food purchased with the money 
they raised from their bake sale. The total 
amount raised was over $450!  Thanks to 
Pet Valu for rounding up the total to       
$500. The students even walked some of 
the dogs. Thanks to Mrs. Piattoni for  
leading this activity. 

  
 
 
 

 

 
Thank you to Ms. Melody and the  
St. Anthony’s choir who braved the weather 
at Light up Kitimat. They sang beautifully! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                  

   

 
  Congratulations to our snow pool 

winners!  Our first snowfall was on  
December 1st.  The lucky winners will get 
treated to a Dairy Queen lunch. 
 

Jae-oh Seo Kindergarten 
Lynden Calvert Gr. 1 
Naeth Mueller Gr. 2 
Phoebe Popp Gr. 2 

The Christmas Band concert was held on 
Thursday, Dec. 7th.  Thank-you to 
 Ms. Melody and all the students who  
participated.  Everyone did a great job! 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Thank-you to the parent group for hosting the 
Christmas Craft Day with the students.  The  
students had a great time! 

 
 


